
Queen Elizabeth School

Q
E

I
I
 N

e
w

sl
e
tt

e
r

Issue 325

01.03.24 Letters Home
No letters home this week.

This Week
QEII Connections: Reaching Families will be coming into QEII connections on 

Wednesday 13th March from 11-12.  Please email the office@qe2school.co.uk 

with your name, your child’s name and their class. Here is an introduction from our 

guest speaker, and you can learn more on their website:

www.reachingfamilies.org.uk/background.html 

“My name's Abi and I work for Reaching Families. I am looking forward to coming to 

your QEII Connections Parents Meeting to talk to you about the services and support 

Reaching Families can provide. Reaching Families is a parent-carer led, grassroots 

charity which aims to support parents and families of children and young people with 

special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) in their daily lives, in particular 

through the delivery of information, training and peer support.”

Book Week: Our Book Week is NEXT WEEK (4th to the 8th March.) On Monday 4th 

March we are holding a whole school book swap where students are invited to bring in a 

good quality book they no longer want to swap for a new one and on Thursday 7th 

March (World Book Day) students are invited to dress up as their favourite book 

character. The week will be filled with lots of reading and book activities!

Red Nose Day: For Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March, everyone is invited to wear 

pyjamas and/or red clothes and we are asking for a suggested donation of £1 each for 

the Comic Relief charity please. We will be having special Comic Relief themed 

activities happening on the day.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Amber, Trailblazers - Creating an amazing cartoon strip with speech bubbles 

and fantastic drawings completely independently.

Julia, Trailblazers - Making amazing critters art.

Yoimoji of the Week: Gruber
Gruber is a responsible goat. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

http://office@qe2school.co.uk
mailto:office@qe2school.co.uk
http://www.reachingfamilies.org.uk/background.html


Class News from Beachcombers Class
Beachcombers class have been welcoming the Spring term with some daffodil painting and flower 

pictures. We also painted hearts to give our families for Valentines. The children have been enjoying a 

new spinning green fish chair and we have started our topic of Animals, exploring pets and animals 

from the story 'Dear Zoo'. We continue to follow the children's interests and enjoy music, physical 

activity and plenty of time outside.
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